
BLACKAHWK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
500 BLACKHAWK ROAD 

BEAVER FALLS, PA  15010 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS JUNE WORK SESSION 

Via ZOOM 
June 10, 2021 

 
Mr. Morrison called the Session to order at 7:00PM via the Zoom platform.  Following the pledge of 
allegiance, roll call was taken.  Those in attendance were: 
Mr. Jones  Mr. Yonkee  Mr. Battaglia       Mr. Heckathorn 
Mr. Morrison  Mrs. Cline  Mrs. Helsing  Dr. Makoczy 
 
Also in attendance: 
Dr. Postupac – Superintendent    Amanda Jewell – Solicitor      Nate DiBenedetto – Business Services  
 
Not in attendance: Mrs. Ziegler 
 
Mr. Jones made a motion, Mrs. Cline seconded to approve May Minutes. 
Verbal vote; 8 yes, 0 no Motion Carried 
 
ADDITIONAL BUSINESS 
Barb Brown congratulated the school district staff for the completion of a challenging year, and 
explained her reference of 3.1-million-dollar savings from closing Northwestern Primary School to date. 
Bonnie Goehring commented on 16 acres behind Highland Middle School and item 6.5, High School exit. 
 
Dr. Makoczy asked about graduation location 
Mr. Jones and Mrs. Cline commented on the Senior Parade 
Building Principals commented on end of year activities 
Mr. Jones thanked Scott Nelson for his years of service to Blackhawk. 
 
Mr. Jones made a motion, Mrs. Cline seconded to adjourn the meeting at 9:59PM 
Verbal Vote, 8 yes, 0 no; Motion Carried 
 
 


